From: Robert Lacey <rlacey90@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, March 4, 2019 7:28 AM

To: PlanningEmail <PlanningEmail@lawrenceks.org>
Subject: 1321 New Hampshire Airbnb

Hello planning department of Lawrence.

I live next door to 1321 New Hampshire at 1315 New Hampshire St and I have no problem if
Rayna uses it for a short term rental.

Rob Lacey



TAMARA R. WERTH
16 E 13™
Lawrence, KS 66034

RECEIVED

MAR -7 2019
Planni
March 4, 2019 O of mrency oo
Denny Ewert

Planning & Development

1 Riverfront Plaza, Ste 320

Lawrence, KS 66044

Re: Short term rental at 1321 New Hampshire

Dear Denny:

My location is 16 E 13" street which is just around the corner from 1321 New Hampshire. [ am
writing this letter in support of the proposed short term rental at 1321 New Hampshire.

Kind regards,

da~

Tamara Werth
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